
HOW DOES 
THE HEAT 
AFFECT YOUR
HOUSEHOLD?
STAFF FROM THE SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT
WILL BE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
TO INTERVIEW CLARK COUNTY RESIDENTS ON
FRIDAY, NOV. 2 AND SATURDAY, NOV. 3

Teams of two to three people will be knocking on doors and asking you
how the heat affects you and your family, and how your household
prepares for emergencies.   

The survey team will not ask for your name.
Your participation is voluntary and confidential.

The interviews are designed to take only a few minutes of your time, 
and the information you provide will help us and our partners to better 
meet your needs during extreme heat events and emergencies.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

COMMUNITY ASSESSMENT FOR 
PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY RESPONSE

For more information about 
this assessment, visit 
SNHD.info/casper


